
 

 

10 October 2019 

Western Power Access Arrangement 

2018-19 Service Standard Performance Report 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published Western Power’s Service Standard 
Performance Report for the year ended 30 June 2019. 

Under the Electricity Networks Access Code 2004, Western Power must provide reference 
services at a service standard at least equivalent to the benchmarks set out in its access 
arrangement.  Every year, the ERA is required to monitor and publish Western Power’s actual 
performance against the benchmarks. 

The report shows Western Power has met the service standard benchmarks for the year 
ended 30 June 3019.  

 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Elizabeth Walters 
Ph: 08 6557 7958 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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